
 

 

 
 

 

Henkel Corporation 
One Henkel Way 
Rocky Hill, CT, 06067 
USA 

 

Phone: 860-571-5100 
 

 

Teresa Love 
Product Manager 
Industrials North America 

 

www.henkel-northamerica.com 

 

January 29, 2024 
 
Subject: Package change for LOCTITE ® AA 3751 25ml Syringe 
 
Dear Valued Customer:  
 
This letter is to notify you that LOCTITE® AA 3751 25ml Syringe IDH 135321 will no longer be supplied with a 
plunger as shown below.  The syringe manufacturer has discontinued the plunger with no replacement 
recommended. The plunger is unique to IDH 135321.  No other LOCTITE® UV Acrylic in a 25ml is offered with 
one.   
 

 
  
In addition to the removal of the plunger, the syringe configuration is also changing.  LOCTITE® AA 3751 25ml 
Syringe IDH 135321 will now be packaged the same as Loctite AA 3951 25ml IDH 2298393 as shown below.  Note 
the change in syringe shape and cap.  There are no changes to product performance, fill or shelf life. 

 
 
This package change will take effect immediately.  
 
Please contact your local Henkel sales representative if you have any questions or require further information.   
Thank you for your support of our products.  We look forward to your continued business.   
 
Teresa Love 
Product Manager 
Henkel Corporation 


